
Homework Club 2019-2020 

 
Welcome back to a new school year of support with 
Homework Club! Homework Club is a resource available 
to all middle school students. Our goal is to provide a fun 
and flexible environment where students can learn and 
practice good study habits, build confidence in grade 
level concepts, and stay up to date with all of their 
academic assignments. Homework Club is staffed with 2 
faculty members per session who are knowledgeable 
with the middle school curriculum and can provide extra 
support and assistance to students.  
 
 
Thanks to the generous donation from the MSPA, 
Homework Club will continue running on ​Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 2:30-3:30​ throughout the year. Please note that there will be occasions when 
homework club is cancelled, such as before a holiday recess, during MCAS testing, etc. Please check 
the schedule on the back for the full list of dates for the year. We will make every effort to adhere to 
this schedule, however if unforeseen circumstances arise, please indicate your desire to be contacted 
on the sign up page. Within school, we will make an announcement to all students. Homework Club 
will be held in the ​JGMS library​. The 2:30 start allows students adequate time to organize 
themselves at their lockers before checking into the library. Students can be picked up at the end of 
Homework Club by a parent/guardian or they may choose to walk to the High School for the late bus. 
Please note that the late bus leaves from the High School at approximately 4:00 pm.  
 
Students attending Homework Club will follow the behavioral and work expectations that will be 
explained To them by the program supervisors. If students are misbehaving, disrespectful, or 
disruptive, parents will be notified and we will have to discuss the options for continued attendance.  
 
Students may choose to attend Homework Club on one or both of the days offered. Some students 
may choose to attend Homework Club regularly throughout the year while others may choose to 
drop-in as needed. For tracking purposes, please complete the sign-up form and have your child 
return it to the main office. Please also see my email address below, for direct contact if needed.  
 
Thank you, 
Kim Limoli 
Kimberly_limoli@bedfordps.org 


